
From: Tripp Bartholomew <tripp.bartholomew@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 7:56 AM 

To: Rory Howard 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: W-3625 Old Mill Rezone  (General Use Rezoning from GO 

 

Thank you Mr. Howard,   

 

I sent letters to property owners within a 500 ft radius as determined on an online map on 

July 9th 2024, approximately 13 different buildings, informing them of my desire to rezone 

my property to be 100% GO. I heard back from one person, who was more curious about 

what my plans were for the property, and expressed a desire to have similar design 

elements to other buildings on Old Mill Circle.  

 

 

If I receive any more feedback by the end of the day (which I also had as the deadline to 

contact me with concerns on my letter), I will certainly update you. I look forward to the 

meeting on August 8th.  

 

Thanks! 

Tripp Bartholomew 

 

 

On Jul 30, 2024, at 11:15 AM, Rory Howard <roryh@cityofws.org> wrote: 

 

Good morning Mr. Bartholomew, 

  

I hope you’re doing well.  

  

I just wanted to remind you that your Community Outreach Summary, which you 

can email to me, is due by the end of the day tomorrow. This is just a summary of 

how you conducted your outreach, if you get any responses, and what the 

responses entailed. It does not have to be long-a brief description will do. 

  

Thank you! 

  

Rory Howard 

Project Planner 

Winston-Salem/Forsyth County Planning Department 

336-747-7065 

  

 

CAUTION:***EXTERNAL SENDER *** STOP. EVALUATE. VERIFY. Were you expecting 
this email? Does the content make sense? Can you verify the sender? If the email is 
suspicious: Do not click links or open attachments. Click the Report Message button in 
Outlook to notify Information Systems.  
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